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Senate Local Government Committee 

February 9, 2023 

SB 150 

 

Kansas Association of Counties 

Proponent Testimony – Written Only 

 

Chairwoman McGinn and members of the Committee: 

 

Thank you for allowing the Kansas Association of Counties to offer testimony in support of SB 150, which 

would allow local governments to utilize the state printing services when approved by the director of 

printing. 

 

The option of utilizing the state printing services is another potential cost savings for local governments. 

It is important that this is an option, rather than a requirement, as this gives county government the ability 

to utilize local printing services if those are more cost effective, or use the state printing services. 

 

It also gives the director of printing the ability to determine that a job should be obtained in the commercial 

market, ensuring that the division of printing is not improperly competing with commercial printing 

services. This allows for more government efficiency while not hurting private business. 

 

KAC supports SB 150 and would respectfully ask the committee to support its passage. Thank you for 

your time and consideration. 
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Legislative Policy Director and General Counsel 
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